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ADDENDUM NUMBER TWO  

FORMER LUPTON CITY MILL ASBESTOS ABATEMENT  

FOR THE CITY OF CHATTANOOGA, TENNESEE  

Contract Number E‐16‐006‐202  

  

A Site Visit was held at the project location, 1210 Mercer Street, Lupton City, TN 37351 on June  

27, 2019 at 10:00 A.M. A sign‐in sheet from the meeting is attached.  

 

The following questions have been received regarding the asbestos cleanup at the Lupton Mill Site. 

 

Question 1.  Has a structural assessment been performed by a structural engineer to determine the 

load capacity of the upper concrete slab and to determine it can support equipment 

and dump trucks?  

 

Answer 1.   

  

No. The building is slated to be torn down immediately after the environmental 

cleanup, so there has been no reason to access the structural capacity of the slab. We 

can state that the City has had a rubber tired front end loaded with a backhoe 

attachment on a portion of the slab with no incident. Approximate weight of the 

machine was 18,000 pounds. 

 

Question 2.   
There is no water available on site, but it was stated that a fire hydrant can be tapped 

nearby. Where can we get information and costs associated with this?  

 

Answer 2.   

  

Information about fire hydrant meters can be acquired from Tennessee American 

Water Company at 423‐771‐4742. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              ________________________________  

June 28, 2019            /s/Justin C. Holland, Administrator  

              City Of Chattanooga  

              Department of Public Works




